
Hi Willway!

Here’s the latest with what is being planned by the PAC.

● FAMILY FUN NIGHT: We hope you had an enjoyable evening at our Family Fun Night
last week! Thank you to everyone who attended, volunteered and/or planned the event.
We couldn’t do it without you!

We have one unclaimed Raffle Basket looking for its owner!

Pink ticket, 057152

Do you have the winning ticket? If so, hang onto your ticket and let us know

you’re the winner! Good luck!

● HOT LUNCH/POPCORN: We have one more Popcorn Day on June 14th (deadline has
passed to get orders in), and one more Hot Lunch (Hot Dogs) on June 19th. The last
day to order hot dogs is June 11th.

That’s it for us for now! Feel free to reach out anytime via email at willwaypac@gmail.com

Talk to you next week!☺️

A friendly reminder to please join our PAC Facebook Group, we update it often with what we
are working on at the school.

mailto:willwaypac@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/willwaypac/?ref=share_group_link

